
 

 

      28 May 2020 

UPDATE: Temporary interruption to supply 

 

Latest update: 

The cause of the supply interruption has been identified and is currently being 
rectified.  

Generator dispatch is planned to recommence on Monday 1 June and all back 
orders will cleared by Thursday 4 June. 

Our Service team are working through customer requirements individually and will 
be in touch throughout Thursday and Friday this week to confirm resupply 
deliveries. We appreciate the urgent nature of this situation and want to make 
sure we are providing you with the best possible information to meet your needs.  

In addition, ANSTO has a number of pre-made Iodine 131 capsules available and 
will be importing Lutetium 177 from ITG on available flights out of Europe for the 
next two weeks. 

Following a set recovery plan, the ANSTO health products team expect to return to 
the current supply 
pattern by Thursday 4 June. Further contingencies are in place should the plan not 
proceed as expected. 

We would like to thank members of the Nuclear Medicine Working Group, AANMs 
and ANZSNM for their 
guidance, assistance and support. 

Our Customer Service team are here to help 
Phone: 1800 251 572 or +61 2 9717 9992 
Email: health@ansto.gov.au  
 

 
 

Graham Morl 
Sales and Marketing Manager 
Customer Advocacy and Value Chain 
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